

West Chiltington Parish Council

The Parish Office Church Street West Chiltington West Sussex RH20 2JW

Telephone: 01798 817434 Email: clerk@wcpc.org.uk

West Chiltington Parish Council

Dear Sir,

West Chiltington Parish Council are working hard to progress a Neighbourhood Plan and planned to be at the final stage in this summer 2018.

HDC's regulation 14 comments were reviewed and detailed responses to each comment returned by WCPC on 14th November 2017. These were contained in a round up of responses document to Barbara Childs and Norman Kwan.

As of this date 13th June 2018 we have still not received a full response despite the numerous contact and email requests to HDC from us explaining how this is delaying matters and frustrating progress to the next stage.

We have continuously been promised by Barbara Childs and Norman Kwan a full and complete reply. After more than 6 months of waiting and trying to work with HDC we have now been informed by Norman Kwan that we are being put at the back of the queue because he has received another neighbourhood plan to deal with.

Regrettably this leaves no choice but to raise a formal complaint about how we are being dealt with and the length of time it is taking to get replies on these important and substantive neighbourhood plan issues. It is a totally unacceptable position for HDC to put on hold our neighbourhood plan especially after these many months and their repeated failure to meet promise dates on dealing with this matter.

We feel that this situation needs urgent resolution and request that this matter receives your priority attention.

To assist your action and resolution a list of dates, chronology of events and correspondence is attached for your information.

We would appreciate acknowledgement of receipt of our complaint.

Yours sincerely

Marshall Monks

(Chairman of West Chiltington Parish Council)